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Hello Everyone,  

This has been a special week for all of us here at TBS, 

we have had Mrs Joanna Povall in for our COBIS 

Accreditation inspection and I am happy to say that it 

is her recommendation that we be awarded our COBIS 

Accreditation status. This is a fantastic achievement 

for the school, parents and the Island and has taken a 

lot of hard work, effort and dedication from the whole 

team at TBS. Congratulations and well done to all the 

staff and students and to the parents who gave up 

their time to meet with Mrs Povall. I can’t thank you 

enough.   

 

 

End of Year Awards 

This afternoon we held our annual end of year awards 

ceremony. It was a lovely afternoon with students 

receiving awards for their hard work over the year. 

These awards are sponsored by the PTA and the Island 

employers, thank you to you all for your continued 

support to our students. We all appreciate it.  To the 

students, you have all worked hard and achieved 

many successes this year. You are all truly amazing 

and should be proud of yourselves. Congratulations to 

all those who received an award.  

 

As is usual practice our Class of 2024 were invited 

back to receive their Leaver’s portfolios and to say our 

final farewells as they embark on the next chapter of 

their lives – the World of work. Good Luck to you all! 

 

Today we said Goodbye to Matteu and Zacharias 

Akunne who leave us to return to the UK. Best wishes 

boys, it has been lovely getting to know you this past 

year and we wish you all the best as you start new 

schools and life in the UK.  
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Also leaving us is Ms Taiwo our Deputy Head Teacher 

and Miss Wilson our Humanities teacher. As you both 

start the next chapter of your journey we wish you 

good luck and best wishes for whatever adventures 

awaits you next. Thank you for all that you have done 

for TBS during your time with us.  

 

 

We also wished goodbye and good luck to Mr Mick 

Hill our Chair of Governors. Thank you Mick for your 

support to the school over the past six years, it hasn’t 

always been easy and I have appreciated the support 

you have given. Best wishes as you return home.  

 

Today was also the last day for Mr Hudson in his 

temporary role as Caretaker. Thank you for your hard 

work these last five weeks Mr Hudson.  

 

There are just two weeks left in this academic year 

and for most of this we will be doing enrichment 

activities. Please do keep an eye out for any 

letters/communication sent out as it is possible that 

students might be required to bring in different things 

on different days.  

Our Year 10 students start their two weeks of work 

experience on Monday. Enjoy the world of work year 

10 and we will see you all back at school in 

September.  

I am sure many of you know that our choir took part 

in collaboration with the three other South Atlantic 

Commonwealth Islands to perform the song 

symphony.  

If you haven’t had a chance to watch it yet, do have a 

look: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VjdX9qVUCgU 

 

That’s it for now! 

Tania Maggott 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VjdX9qVUCgU
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I have had the privilege of working across the primary end of our school and it has 
been a pleasure to see all that the children have accomplished from sewing in 
reception (it took us a while but it turned out beautiful!); History and French in key 
stage 1 all the way to science, ICT, and Art in key stage 2.  
 

       Reception- Art and Science 
In art we have been making 3D models of 
flowers and plants. It was fun but 
challenging. 
- Logan 
I thought that the art lessons were quite 
fun to capture the details of pictures and 
making amazing detailed 3D models. 
-Kia 
I thought it was amazing and creative with 
all of the unique designs and teamwork. 
-Myles 
I like the art because its fun and you can 
use any materials, any colours and any 
drawings of flowers. 
-Tanzi 
I liked finding all of the crafts and then 
making it into a nice flower and adding 
details. 
-Elliana 

 

We had a great time learning 
about dinosaurs. We cut and 
coloured our favourite ones. 
We then recreated what we 
thought their home would 
look like. 

This was our big project this year. We had 
to take our time and be quite patient. MS 
Taiwo drew the outline of the elephant 
and we had to sew carefully- sometimes 
we had to go back  

In years 1 and 2, our French lessons were 
always filled with songs and dancing as we 
learnt simple phrases, counting to 10, colours 
and days of the week. In our topic lessons we 
have learnt about a variety of people who have 
made a difference such as; Mary Seacole, 
Florence Nightingale, Nurses, Malala and Rosa 
Parks who was no afraid to say NO!  
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In years 3 and 4 we have worked on developing our scientific knowledge through investigations, observations both 
indoors and outdoors. We have also created a lot of fantastic artwork to show our developing skills in drawing, painting 
and sculpting.  
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In years 5 and 6, I have been really impressed with 
the children’s coding skills and thy have made great 
progress in ICT this year. They have also worked on 
their use of power points to present information as 
well as use data bases to answer questions and solve 
problems. Art has also been a lesson all the children 
enjoyed. We focused on developing our drawing and 
shading skills as well as creating work in the style of 
specific artists. 

It has been wonderful working with the primary children this year and watching them grow and develop 
individually. Getting to know them and their little quirks has added to the pleasure of working with and 
teaching them this year! 


